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Senator Golden to Join St. Anselm’s Community in Dedicating Tree

in Memory of Former Student Owen Lavin
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Brooklyn- State Senator Marty Golden will join members of St. Anselm’s School and Parish

community, in dedicating a tree in memory of Owen Lavin, near the playground in Owl’s

Head Park, entrance at 68th Street and Colonial Road on Thursday, May 16, 2013, at 5:00 p.m.

 

Owen Lavin was a Kindergarten student at St. Anselm’s who passed away last year. His

former teacher and his family will also be in attendance.

 

Members of the media are welcome.

 

 


